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Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s),

Welcome back to school. Already three days in and the summer holidays seem a distant memory but I hope you

managed to relax and enjoy some quality family time with your children.

It has been lovely to see so many of our learners positively skip through the gates over the past few days. Well
done especially to our new Reception children who have settled in to their first days of school fantastically. It's
also great to see a mass of shiny new shoes and bright, clean jumpers! Thank you to everyone for supporting our

push on uniform this year.

The new school year sees a number of changes for me to make you aware of:

Class Dojo

This year we are opening up Class Dojo to parents/carers. This will allow you to contact class teachers more
easily and also give you an additional insight into your child’s learning. You will be able to see when your child has
received a house point or ‘dojo’ and what for what reason. We will be uploading photos and messages to Class

Dojo so do please sign up. A letter will be going home with further information on how to do this.

We have also decided to use Class Dojo to communicate if or when your child receives red cards, and we will no
longer send home paper slips to sign. We recognise the need to keep parents/carers informed about their
children’s behaviour but want to balance this with celebration of their positive achievements. We will therefore
inform parents/carers if their child receives three red cards in one week. For any further red cards, you will be

invited to school for a meeting with your child and their class teacher to discuss the behaviour pattern.

Celebration Assembly

This year we would like to raise the profile of our celebration assemblies. We would be delighted if parents/carers
were able to join us to share in the successes of their children but understand that this can be incredibly difficult
for working parents/carers. Therefore, we will be inviting the parents/carers of those children set to receive an
award in assembly to join us for our Friday Celebration Assembly at the revised time of 3:00pm. Parents/carers
will be notified by email on the Wednesday, if their child is to receive an award on the Friday and whilst we

appreciate it will still not be possible for all parents/carers to join us, we hope that many will be able to.

Newsletter

In order to keep you up to date with all our school news and share photos from our Celebration Assembly, we will

now change the day of our school newsletter publication from a Friday to a Monday.

Mrs Wright




Our first Celebration Assembly on Friday was a fabulous opportunity to award some badges to children who have

volunteered to take on additional responsibilities this year.

Firstly, our newly appointed Digital Leaders who will be running a
coding club for children in Skylarks as well as taking responsibility
for keeping our IT equipment in good working order. Well done to
Edward, Austin, Theo and Noah.

We also appointed new School Council Representatives from each class who will meet monthly with Mrs Hender
to share ideas for school improvement as well as represent the school at community events. These children were

elected by their peers so should feel very proud of themselves! Our School Council Reps are:
Robins: Sapphire and Rollo
Skylarks: Eileidgh and George
Kingfishers: Sophie and Billy

Herons: Gabbie and Louanna

Finally, we also welcomed in our new House Captains.

These children will take on a nurturing role, supporting the
other children within their team at house team events and
as role models for the younger children in their houses. Well

done to:
Sharks: Hannah and Austin
Lions: Edward and Alfie

Dragons: Ruby and Gabbie

We also had the chance to say well done to two members
of the school community who had earnt some special
badges over the holidays. Edward was awarded his 400m
swimming badge and Lily received numerous rosettes
and trophies for her dog handling, which she won across
three different events over the summer. Well done to
them both.




